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in the classroom

reminders

Whew! February has been a
BUSY month! We have
enjoyed Groundhog Day,
Valentine’s Day, 100th Day
and Family Day along with
many other exciting daily
events. As we head into the
month of March we will be
preparing for report cards
and interviews and looking
forward to the coming of
Spring.

Home Reading: 
Please continue to
participate in the Club
Reading program. The 15
minutes you spend each
evening reading with your
child is making a huge
difference in their progress.
I know it is easy to let this
routine slip now that the
students are reading, but it
is vital to their continued
development.

Our playground will be getting quite wet and
muddy when the snow melts. Please send proper
clothing to keep your child as clean and dry as
possible. Also, encourage them to wear their
warm clothing as long as there is snow on the
ground.playground



spring break

GREEN DAY

For those of you who are
new to SCA, parent teacher
interviews are scheduled in
March for the same night of
the week you had last time.
If that does not work for
you, please contact the
school office. 

On Monday, March 17th we will have
a “Green Dress Up Day” much like
our Red/Pink Day. We will not be
having a party that day, but rather
will celebrate with some special
activities and our outrageous
outfits!

interviews
Spring Break this year is
from March 21th – 30th. If
you are planning to go
away for a longer period of
time than this, please let me
know so I can account for
your son/daughter.

bible memory
“He refreshes my soul. He
guides me along the right
path for his name’s sake. Even
though I walk through the
darkest valley, I will fear no
evil, for you are with me, your
rod and your staff, they
comfort me.” Psalm 23:3-4 

spelling
March 3 - ‘wh” what,
when, live, give,
white, whack, whisk,
awhile
March 10 - “ay” why,
where, these, had,
spray, clay, away,
okay
March 31 - “ea” who,
which, liked, never,
each, read, meal,
east



DAY





100 DAY
Students had such a great
time participating in centres
all morning long. Tally marks,
dice games, ten frames,
puzzles, gum ball machines,
100 day hats, Lego, Fruit Loop
necklaces and so much more.

Who knew that the number
100 could be so much fun! 


